
Construction
Alert:

Vehicular access to businesses and residences  
will be maintained.

If you have any questions or concerns, 
please call the project hotline at 844-258-7481.

Thank you for your patience during this construction.

Ina Road between N. Camino De La 
Cruz and N. Silverbell Road

August 2016
A contractor for Southwest Gas is beginning pipeline 
improvement work along W. Ina Road, between N. Camino 
De La Cruz and N. Silverbell Road. 

Either day or nighttime work hours should be expected, 
depending on the section. 

The project is expected to be completed in November 2016. 

While this work takes place, you may be impacted by road 
restrictions, including:  

•	 Intermittent lane closures 
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Upgrading to serve you better.

Pardon Our
Construction
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